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Road work scheduled for Anahola Road near Anahola Bridge March 16 to 24 
 

ANAHOLA - The Department of Public Works and its contractor Yogi Kwong Engineers, LLC 

announces that portions of Anahola Road, near Anahola Bridge, will be closed from March 16 to March 

24, weekdays, weather permitting. 

The closure is necessary for bridge repair exploration work for future improvements for Anahola 

Bridge.  

Due to the bridge's support system, this portion of Anahola Road has been closed to vehicular 

traffic since January 2021. 

Please make appropriate arrangements to accommodate the necessary road closure and allow 

extra time to reach the destinations. Road closure signs will be posted in the area. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Todd Kawamoto or Sarah Nagata at 

Yogi Kwong Engineers, LLC at 808-942-0001. 
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